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Financial Aid Students and the Sallie Mae Transition to Higher One 
 

Dear Students, 
 
During the last two weeks, Sallie Mae emailed all El Camino College and Compton Center Financial 
Aid students regarding the upcoming expiration date of your Sallie Mae debit card.  All Sallie Mae 
Debit cards will expire on March 18, 2014 in anticipation of El Camino College’s and the Compton 
Center’s transition to Higher One for the 2014-2015 award year.   
 
The spring 2014 second disbursement is scheduled for March 30, 2014 for Compton and April 18, 
2014 for El Camino College.  Students will have the option of signing up for direct deposit or have a 
hard copy check sent via U.S. mail.   
 
Students may sign up for direct deposit through Sallie Mae from our webpage at 
http://www.elcamino.edu/studentservices/fao/main_edollars.asp but only for the remainder of the 
spring 2014 and summer 2014. Beginning fall 2014, Higher One will provide all three disbursement 
options: debit card, direct deposit, and hard copy check. 
 
To sign up for direct deposit, visit our website at www.elcamino.edu/studentservices/fao  
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